
Dear parents/ guardians, 

 

 It seemed like this year’s winter wouldn’t end! With good weather on the horizon and much 

to look forward to in June I am excited for the final weeks of this school year.   

 I am so grateful that we have made it through to the other side of this pandemic. The only 

way our school was able to thrive as well as it did was through the efforts of our fantastic teachers and 

amazing educational assistants. We are so blessed to have such gifted educators in our community. 

 While COVID is still present, and we continue to take precautions, it is so refreshing to see 

our student’s classrooms return to a more normal state of learning. I have had the opportunity to visit 

with our classes and have been so impressed with what our students and staff have been doing. It fills 

me with such happiness to see our community alive once again with our older and younger students 

interacting with one another.  

 An exercise that I have been doing lately is to focus on all the small and large things that 

spark joy in my life. The more I focus on the positives of my life, the more easily I find other things that 

I am grateful for. Like Jesus said, “This is the day the lord has made; let us rejoice and be glad in it”.  

 Let us finish this year with looking back fondly at all the success that our school has had and 

look forward to the exciting things that the summer and fall will bring.  

 

God bless, 

Nathan Polakoff  






















